
 

Date: 19 May 2014  

My ref:  

Your ref:  

Contact: Michael Reep 

Direct dial: 01934 426775 

Email:  michael.reep@n-somerset.gov.uk 
 
 
  
Mr. R. Punshon 
Planning Inspector 
North Somerset Core Strategy 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Planning Policy and Research 
Development and Environment  
North Somerset Council 
Town Hall 
Walliscote Grove Road 
Weston-super-Mare 
BS23 4EJ 
 
DX 8411 Weston-super-Mare 
 
 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
North Somerset Core Strategy: Examination of remitted policies 
Inspector’s letter 22 April 2014 
 

This is an interim response to confirm that it is the Council’s intention to continue to 
progress the Core Strategy and identify a new housing requirement, working within the 
context set out in paragraph 56[2] of the Inspector’s letter.  The Council will therefore not 
be withdrawing Policy CS13 and the other remitted policies (56[1]) or inviting the Inspector 
to find Policy CS13 unsound (56[3]).   

The Council is currently considering the implications of the Inspector’s letter in respect of 
paragraph 56[2] and will be providing a more detailed response in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michael Reep  

Planning Policy Manager  
North Somerset Council  

 
This letter can be made available in large print, audio, easy read and other formats.  Documents on our 

website can also be emailed to you as plain text files. 

Help is also available for people who require council information in languages other than English.  For more 

information contact the sender of this letter. 

The content of this communication is meant for disclosure to the intended recipient(s) only.  If you have received this in 

error, please notify the sender and destroy the communication without copying it or forwarding it. 

You should be aware that all communications received and sent by this council are subject to the 

 Freedom of Information Act 2000 


